School Advisory Committee (SAC) Meeting      September 20, 2018    Conference Room

The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Dumervil at 2:36 pm.  Introductions of all persons present were made.
The minutes from the May 5th meeting were read.  A motion to approve the minutes was made by K. Lewis and seconded by Mr. Jones.
Retaining and recruiting SAC Board members was discussed.
The Bylaws and Policy 1403 & 1403A were reviewed.  A motion to accept the Bylaws as written and to submit them by November was made by K. Lewis and seconded by Ms. Yassen.
Powerpoint presentation:   
· The Florida Sunshine Law and Robert’s Rules of order were reviewed.
·  The 2018-19 Student Achievement Goals Grade Prediction slide was discussed in detail.  
· The BCPS Strategies Plan slide was explained.  
· The Sunshine Law was reviewed.  The link was on the slide if anyone would like more information.  
· Robert’s Rules of Order will be used at meetings.  
· School Improvement Plan (SIP) Components-The various plans will be discussed in SAC meetings.
· Response to Intervention (RTI) plans were explained.
On October 26th, Dads can bring their students to school.  Mrs. Dumervil will try to be available to take pictures.
October 27th is Picture Day.  Students will have their pictures taken for their school id’s.
October 26th is Open House and Student of the Month recipients will be recognized  on the stage at 6:00.
K. Lewis reminded the group that “parent by phone” is not an acceptable form of attendance.
K. Lewis made a motion to accept the proposed SAC and SAF meeting dates. Ms. Yassen seconded the motion.
The next meeting will be October 11th, 2018.
A motion to close the meeting at 3:08 was made by  R. Jones.  It was seconded by K. Lewis.


 School Advisory Forum  (SAF) Meeting    September 20, 2018  Conference Room

The meeting was opened at 3:11pm.
A SAF designee is needed for SAC.  Mrs. Onye will attend the first South Area meeting at McArthur High School on October 18th at 9 am.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A motion to close the meeting was made by K. Lewis and seconded by Mrs. Oyne.
The meeting was adjourned at 3:17 pm.

